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1. Graduation activities came to a close yesterday.  Thanks to each of you for being a part 
of our celebration. 

2. Students in grades 9-11 will take semester finals May 28 and 29. Seniors took finals 
before they left. 

3. Summer school will run in one session during June.  The intention is for students to 
catch up on any courses or to get ahead.  It will run from 8 to noon most days in June. 

4. All students have registered and the master scheduling is in process. We will spend 
most of June balancing and puzzling together the schedule for maximum use of all 
classes. 

5. We are anxiously awaiting transition the middle school students to this campus and 
working on schedules so we have fluid movement as needed in the buildings as well and 
work through the shared cafeteria.  We are excited to be able to work more deeply 
together! 
 


